
 

2 February 2016 

INVITATION TO LAUNCH OF PUBLIC PROTECTOR CAMPAIGN:  BUA MZANSI 

The Office of the Public Protector, as a key Chapter Nine institution, performs a critical function in 

protecting and supporting democracy in South Africa.  The appointment of a new public protector this 

year, to replace Thuli Madonsela, who ends her term of office on 19 October 2016, presents an 

opportunity to mobilise the public around this important appointment. 

Corruption Watch invites the media to attend a media breakfast to launch its new public awareness 

campaign that will highlight the role played by the public protector and engage the public to actively 

participate in the nomination process, as is their democratic right. 

The objectives of the campaign, Bua Mzansi, are three-fold:  to increase public awareness of the role of 

the Office of the Public Protector; to encourage the public to take an active part in nominating and 

voting for suitable candidates for the position; and to ensure transparency through the vetting of 

candidates and monitoring of the process. 

Corruption Watch will be launching the campaign at Constitution Hill on Monday, 8 February.  On the 

following day, in a fitting demonstration of support for the Office of the Public Protector and the binding 

nature of its constitutional powers, Corruption Watch will appear in the Constitutional Court as amicus 

curiae in the EFF/DA challenge being heard on Tuesday, 9 February. 

Details of the media launch of Bua Mzansi campaign are as follows: 

Date :  8 February 2016 

Time  :  8:30 for 9:00am 

Venue : Constitution Hill 

  Human Rights Conference Room 

                  11 Kotze Street 

                  Bramfontein 

 

Members of the media are invited to attend; please RSVP as below:  

Patience Mkosana M: 072 992 8380 E:patiencem@corruptionwatch.org.za 

Sandisiwe Gugushe M: 071 781 6200 E: sandisiweg@corruptionwatch.org.za 


